Welcome

to William Tyndale School

Last year's fundraising

2021/2022 saw our first full year back in school where events could properly take place, in
person, since 2018/2019. During the last school year, an incredible £11,578.74* was raised
for the school over four events and activities.

Christmas gifts
6.8%
Tyndale Treats
25.5%
Summer Fair
19.7%
RunkidsRun
48.0%

You will receive an update in early December about ordering Christmas cards
and gifts, showcasing an image designed by your child.

More information on both the summer fair and RunKidsRun will follow later in the
school year.

*after expenses were deducted.



How is the money spent?

The money raised during the previous school year was spent as follows:

e £5562 was contributed towards the upgrading of the school’s WiFi. As a result
of this upgrade, all children can now access the internet at the same time,
when previously it was only possible for two or three classes to be logged on at
a time. The poor signal in the Morris
Building has also been resolved. Now
children can access resources such as
Google Classroom instantly. This has been
transformational.

e £1500 was spent on school trips across the
years to the Little Angel Theatre.

e £1231 was spent on three Reading Sheds
for the playground to encourage children to
read outside of the classroom.

e £249 bought two Planters for outside of the
Nursery classroom.

e £670 was spent on plants that went outside
the Nursery classroom and the Morris
Building.

e £1165 brought replacement benches for the
school halls.

e £547 ensured that every child received a
new book at Christmas.

e The F&SA also contributed towards the Teddy Bear’s Picnic for new nursery
and Reception families.



